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Call for papers for the next issue of CoAst

The next regular issue of Communications in Asteroseismology will be published
at the beginning of 2008. The deadline will be Friday, 2008 January 18.

Communications in Asteroseismology, CoAst, is a refereed journal, commis-
sioned by the Austrian Academy of Sciences. CoAst is distributed in a printed
form. Since 2007 it can also be retrieved online via ADS. This journal is open to
all active astronomers in the field of asteroseismology. For further information,
please check the journal's homepage: http://www.univie.ac.at/tops/CoAst/

Papers should be written in ATEXwith template. Figures should preferably
be in postscript or Jpeg. For the references, we ask you to use the format of
A&A. You can download a zipped package of the style files and the template
from the following address. Please use the original file CoAst_template.tex as
a template for your contribution and do not adapt it.
hitp: //www.univie.ac.at/tops/CoAst/archive/CoAst_styles.zip.

If you intend to publish in the next issue (which we hope), please send
a short message to the editor. This will, of course, not obligate you in any
way. The complete paper (files and figures) as well as a ps or pdf version of
the paper should be sent to both the publisher paul.beck@univie.ac.at and the
editor michel.breger@univie.ac.at. In case you did not receive the call for the
recent volume and wish to receive future calls, please contact the publisher.

Best regards from Vienna,
Michel Breger and Paul Beck









